
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 12.01.2023 

TT Rock Stars Day 

Just a reminder that we will be holding our first TT Rock Stars 
day on Wednesday 17th January. Children are invited to come in 
dressed as a Rock Star! This is to relaunch the use of TT Rock 
stars with the children.  

Multiplication facts underpin many mathematical concepts, and we 
must support children to become as fluent with these facts as   
possible.  

During the day, the children will have the opportunity to join in 
times tables battles and work with other classes.  

After School Clubs 

This week we have sent out the forms for after school clubs for Reception to Year 6. Use the links below to 
access the forms: 

For Rec and KS1, click HERE 

For KS2, click HERE 

These forms will be closed on Monday morning at 9:30am. Once you have filled out the form, you can assume 
that your child has a place, so you will not get any additional communication. Collection from after school clubs 
will be from the KS1 and KS2 exits.  

Please note: The Year 6 SATs booster group has been moved to a Thursday due to pupil preference.   

Thursday 18th January 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZepSK_ZsmkacfQ6DaN-KxPJbuukX1b5OlzSXLu8dS49UMVlXU1BaWUQwUENKVFVFUzgwQjJJV1VBMC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZepSK_ZsmkacfQ6DaN-KxPJbuukX1b5OlzSXLu8dS49URjA0UEFDRE5DMU9ENjlZWFBOWDlTVkFTVC4u

